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SB. 1192, S.B. 1193, S.B. 1194, SB. 1196,
S.B. 1198, S.B. 1199, S.B. 1202, SB. 1203—

RELATING TO PUBLIC EMPLOYMENT COST
ITEMS

The Hawaii Government Employees Association, AFSCME Local 152, AFL-CIO
strongly supports the purpose and intent of S.B. 1192, S.B. 1193, S.B. 1194, S.B. 1196,
S.B. 1198, S.B. 1199, S.B. 1202, S.B. 1203, each of which provides a funding vehicle to
implement pending collective bargaining agreements for Bargaining Units 02, 03, 04,
06, 08, 09, 13, and 14, respectively.
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Thank you lot the opportunity to testify in strong support of the aforementioned bills.

Executive Director
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